
The VoC application relates to altering the approved design to replace 3no conservation 
roof lights with 3no dormer windows.  
 
The original application for Saltlick (DC/20/1573/FUL) initially proposed 3no dormers, 
and the PAG made the following comment within its report to WPC (dated 19/05/20): 
 
"The proposed attic dormers would be better replaced by conservation roof lights to 
maintain the integrity of the roof plane”.  
 
The dormers were subsequently altered to roof lights (revised drawings dated 25/06/20) 
and the scheme was granted consent.  
 
The current Variation of Condition is therefore not supported by the PAG and we remain 
of the view that the consented roof lights are more appropriate than the dormer windows 
now being proposed. 
 


